
Daily Announcements 
 

Wednesday, June-14-23 
 

 

Congratulations to ALL of last night’s recognition and award recipients.  
It was a great night to celebrate and an even better day to be a SABRE!!! 

 

From Your Student Council 
Sabres! Less than 3 days till the end of school! To end the year, the Student 
Council will be holding a holi-type celebration on Friday! Holi is a multi-
coloured powder typically used in Indian celebrations, and also at sporting 
events. Students will come up to the field at the end of the day to enjoy the 
last day of school with friends! We encourage you to wear bright or white 
colours. Have a great last few days Sabres! 
 

From Ms. Sanders 
A reminder to all grads that we will be bussing down to St. Andrew's 
Cathedral tomorrow after school.  If you are planning on driving, please be 
sure that your parent or guardian has contacted me.  You will be dismissed 
from the Cathedral around 4:30 and will need to find your own 
transportation home. 

 

From Mrs. Kearsey 
The following students need to see Mrs. Kearsey at the beginning of lunch: 

Keely B.  Chase B.   Lucia C.  Martina 
Dilshaan  Patrick   Elyse  Montana 
Lincoln  Elisa    Kaitlyn  Magdalena 

 

From Mrs. Blair 
➢ If you still have a team jersey, please return asap!  
➢ Nourleen please return your soccer one! 

 

From Mr. Gibbs 
This week I would like to ask all students who took art classes and left 
behind artwork in the art room to please come and pick it up 
on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday at lunchtime. I can't store it through the 
summer so If you would like to take it home this is your last chance! 

Over please …/2 
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From Mr. McLaverty 
➢ There will be an extended TAG on Friday morning after the first block for 

locker cleanout, however it would help greatly for students to start taking 
items home as early as today and Thursday. 
o Note that the school does not provide bags to hold items, so please 

start bringing things home in advance with bags from home. 
➢ There will be NO Hot Lunch on Friday. 
➢ Attention Grads, Father William at Holy Cross is promoting a major 

scholarship called the Father Leo Roberts Bursary. Please consider applying 
for these funds.  The details are: 
2023 Father Leo Roberts Bursary Eligibility requirements: 

• Individual facing family difficulties/financial hardship. 

• Strong academic marks with experience in church, community 
involvement and volunteer work. 

• Full time student at Post Secondary institution/college or trade 
school. 

• A practicing Catholic involved in the Greater Victoria parish 
community. (Preference will be given to Holy Cross and St. Patrick’s 
parishioners). 

Scholarship: $2,000 per year. Scholarship will be renewed for up to three 

additional years based on financial hardship and need. 

Essay: Write a one page essay (maximum 200 to 250 words) stating your 
career objectives, accomplishments, community and volunteer 
involvement. Tell us why you need financial assistance. 
Deadline: Saturday, July 8, 2023 
How to apply:  
email essay to Father William Hann whann@rcdvictoria.org or  
mail to Father William Hann, Holy Cross Parish 4049 Gordon Head Road, 
BC V8N 3X7 
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